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----- Forwarded message -----
From: GRAHAM PARKER 
To: A303stonehenge@highwaysengland.co.uk <A303stonehenge@highwaysengland.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019, 17:22:01 BST
Subject: Documents

Dear Sirs,    

I met Highways England Representatives on Tuesday this week at the Preliminary Meeting of the
Planning Inspectorate held at the Salisbury Racecourse, and they asked me to make contact with you
regarding certain documents produced by Balfour Beatty.    They were not aware of the documents,
so they asked me to make contact with you.

The documents must be made available for the Planning Inspectorate Team Members and I record
them as follows:
 
The first document,  

 (1)   A303  Stonehenge Improvement.    The " Parker Route" Assessment Report   Volume 1. 
December 2003.
        Document Reference No .  PIA-HIG-GEN-RO18.

The Second document,
   
(2)   A303 Stonehenge Improvement.     " The Parker Route" Assessment Report. Volume 2 -Figures 
January 2004.
        Document Reference No PIA-HIG-GEN-RO18.

I was informed by Balfour Beatty that you requested the work to be carried out on the Parker Plan
and that they sent to you both the above documents.

However, if you do not have these copies now, could you please request Balfour Beatty to make new
copies and send them to the Planning Inspectorate Team.

The information contained in these documents is highly important and so must be examined and be
available for the Stonehenge Examination, due to take place in the near future.

I am told that the Planning Inspectorate is located in the same building in Bristol as your Office, so
perhaps  you could hand the documents over to them.

Thank you very much for your help with this important requirement and may I ask you to kindly
'confirm to me' that you are able to hand the documents over to the Planning Inspectorate.

With my very best regards,

Lieutenant Colonel (Retired) Graham Parker  O.B.E. 
Vice President The Western Front Association.

Info:
Ms Wendy McKay,
The Planning Inspectorate.






